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This newsletter is to help you keep up to date with the latest Norjam Jamboree information.
Find out more by visiting the website, where previous newsletters can be found.
If you have any questions, please email the team: admin@norjam.org.uk

If you are an international Scout or Guide, please email: admininternational@norjam.org.uk

THINGS TO THINK ABOUT

THINGS TO DO ACTIVITY WATCH

' To help you keep on track with your
Welcome to your Autumn v : Norjam planning!
update, we hope you're as \

excited as us about Norjam! . . ..
J Data collection forms will be live in

Thank you if you’ve already | v ; - January 2025, and this is when you
paid your staff deposit of £20 - ' . start telling us about yourself and your
and for those having staff needs.

catering, the £45 deposit to CREATIVE CORNER
secure your spot.

Get crafty with over 100 Final payments are due on

Please pay any outstanding fantastic activities to choose! 31%t January 2025.

deposits ASAP.
To pay by BACS: POLICIES TO READ...

Norfolk Scouts (Norjam) To make sure you know all about Norjam, please take time to read:
Sort code: 82-63-09

Account number: 80394147 Safeguarding
Download Safeguarding Policy

To pay by cheque:
Norjam, Eaton Vale, Church Social Media

Lane, Eaton, Norwich. NR4 Download Social Media Policy
6NN.

Please add the reference of
your name to your payment. MEET THE TEAM

Looking forward to seeing Get to know the team! This edition, meet our Chair of Norjam, Glenn Chusonis:

you soon ! I have been part of the Norjam family since 2008, and | have held the role of
Director of Media & Communications for three Jamborees and am

YOUR ADMIN TEAM incredibly excited to be the Chair this time.

L ATEST ‘FAQS I am proud to work with a fantastic group of dedicated volunteers who are
working hard to deliver a first-class Jamboree for Scouts and Guides from
Can Cubs and Brownies visit? across the globe. Whether you are bringing young people to Norjam or

joining our fantastic staff team, Scouts and Guides from across the world

are welcome.
Yes! Information about the Cub

and Brownie days will be released
soon and we will email you so are
first to know!

CHAIR OF NORJAM TIP...

Be kind, be respectful and make lots of friends! Scouting and Guiding friendships last a lifetime.
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